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I am pleased to announce that Kirsten Johnson is the successful applicant for the position of 

Interim Clinical Manager of Ambulatory Clinics and Vascular Health. Kirsten will be replacing 

Danielle Rae for the duration of Danielle’s upcoming maternity leave  which is tentatively 

scheduled to start at the beginning of May 2024. 

Currently, Kirsten is the Clinical Manager of Infection, Prevention and Control (IPAC), Policy and 

Procedure, and Clinical Placements and has accountability for several other initiatives such as 

Trillium Gift of Life and Emergency Preparedness. She has been with our organization since 2016 

and has held a variety of leadership positions including leading our most recent hospital 

accreditation in 2023. 

As Kirsten transitions into this new role, she will continue to support the IPAC program and will 

be working in a hybrid model until late summer 2024. Julia Reddy will be assisting Kirsten to 

support the portfolio operations onsite during the transition period while continuing to support 

the Decision Support Team.  

Over the next few months, we will be looking at the requirements to backfill the remaining 

components of Kirsten’s role.  

Please join me in congratulating both Kirsten and Julia and welcoming them to our team! 

 


